From: PATRICE KOPISTANSKY

Sent: April 5, 2005 9:09 AM

To: MARION BOWMAN

Cc: LAURA BLUMENFELD; SHAWN THOMPSON; WILMON HEALEY LEE, JR,, JULIE
THOMAS, LIZANNE KELLEY

Subject: CAU backlog of NSLs

I have had a meeting with the head of CAU, Bassem Youssef, and he is comfortable
with this arrangement. I'll contact him to make sure Lewis is on board, but the issue
is legally, whether this is okay, and whether we can use our influence to help get it
done, i.c. let the ops people know that they need to open up these PIs. To date, when
asked to do NSLs, the ops folks, have not been good about it. So Bassem wanted to
know if there was something we could do to force their hand as far as opening up

the necessary Pls.
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